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 LODLF was happy to be able to help two 
additional members of our community this month. We saw their urgent 
need, and agreed that we would do what we could to help them.   
  

 

Mark Rodriguez  
Mark was the recipient of a double lung transplant in October of last year; he 
has been unemployed since that time, though he is working to try to find 
employment to care for his family.  We paid $300 to his landlord for rent. 

Theresa Fuentes 
Theresa's daughter Emilia, who is a mother of two daughters, was diagnosed 
with ovarian cancer, and she and her daughters recently moved in with 
Theresa.  Her limited income has been stretched to care for daughter and 
granddaughter.  We paid $300 to Amerigas to supply them with propane. 

 

Thank you for participating in this community-focused organization. 
Los Ojos de la Familia 
  
ACTIVITY ALERT!!! 
This Sunday is the 2nd Annual Charity Car Show, taking place at Hartnett 
Park in Los Ranchos de Albuquerque.  



  
  
For more information, visit our website www.losojosdelafamilia.org. 

  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001je8d6sOfOqt9Pa8xCBKIYbfgRDA1HoJliTzb0XMfLOQovOOvjI2QclpY1JvVL4UykjogIqqc1Eom33sAwCi73jMYsjDF01IpZcIcmx1o8pNNaoA9YGPvxQ==

